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Marketplace Education Center makes New Year Resolutions a possibility
Spring Classes Begin January 10
If continuing education is a New Year’s resolution for you then the Marketplace Education Center (MEC) can help you meet your goals! MEC is part of Santa Ana College’s School of Continuing Education program that offers free classes in English as a Second Language (ESL), Spanish literacy, citizenship preparation, parenting education, a wide range of computer classes and a GED program – the equivalent of a high school diploma. The Marketplace Education Center is located in downtown Santa Ana at 201 E. Fourth Street at the corner of Bush and Fourth streets. Spring semester classes at MEC begin Monday, January 10.    
 “The new year is filled with many opportunities for families in our community,” said Dr. Sergio Sotelo, MEC dean of instruction and student services. “New additions to our classes include free tax preparation and Spanish literacy, including instruction for adults interested in obtaining certificates in ‘primaria/secundaria’ education issued through MEC’s and the Mexican Consulate’s new program Plaza Comunitaria.” Since its inception last year, Plaza Comunitaria, has been very successful among the residents. It is a collaboration of Mexico’s Secretaria de Relaciones Exteriores (Secretary of External Relations), Consejo Nacional de Educación (National Council of Education), the INEA (National Institute of Adult Education) and local educational entities, MEC will help deliver alternative formal education to Mexican nationals living in Orange County. The program is designed for people who are unable to read or write in Spanish or may wish to complete the requirements for primary and secondary education.

Classes at MEC are offered in the morning, afternoon and evening and are available on Saturday during the day as well.  All classes are free and open to the public. Classes are also “open entry/open exit,” which means students may register at any time after the start of the semester.  Students must be at least 18 years of age or, if under 18, must receive permission to attend from their local school district.  Parking is free.  For more information, please call (714) 564-5760.
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